
Dear Mr. Barrett, 

 

I am writing in regard to McKinley Inc's request for a zoning variance at 2502 Packard Street 

AKA The George.  I was unable to attend the public forum but wish to submit my concerns.  I 

am a resident at 2509 Packard Street AKA The Ponds at Georgetown.  I strongly feel that they 

should not be granted this variance. 

 

I am concerned not necessarily about the height regulation in question, but the height of the sign 

in combination with its illumination.  I live across Packard with several windows facing the 

project, and the external lighting on The George is extensive.  Extensive to the point of nuisance, 

especially on the outer sides of the property.  And illuminated at all hours.  Should McKinley be 

granted their variance, they will undoubtedly seek to illuminate their overlarge sign in a similarly 

garish fashion, and I would really rather that not happen. 

 

Sincerely, 

--  
John Spangler 

University of Michigan Law School 

701 South State Street 

Ann Arbor, MI 48109 

 

 


